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Please note that we have assigned your Notice of Intent the following number: EXNI-443.  This 
Notice allows you to conduct only the type and amount of work which is hereby being approved.  
Any additional work must be covered by the submission of a new Notice to our office.  DTRC 
LLC may commence with the operation contingent upon compliance with the above restrictions. 
 
Thank you for your interest in and consideration for the natural resources of South Dakota. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
\s/ 
 
Roberta Hudson 
Engineering Manager I 
Minerals and Mining Program 
Telephone: (605) 773-4201 
E-mail: roberta.hudson@state.sd.us  
 
cc: Stan Michals, Department of Game, Fish and Parks 
 Lisa Liang, Archaeological Research Center 
 Mark Keenihan, Rapid City Office  
 




